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Traffic Alert 

I-25/Engler-Kennedy 
Las Cruces, New Mexico 

 
Las Cruces, NM: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) with A.S. Horner 
will have interruption in traffic as crews work through the construction work zone in clearing the 
debris that has accumulated in the center of the roadway, and along the concrete wall barriers. 
  
The contractor will have law enforcement escorting their sweepers through the work zone on 
Monday, May 21st starting at 7:00 pm and should be complete within the hour. Motorists are 
encouraged to proceed with caution as the traveling public will notice a major reduction in speed 
to approximately 25 MPH as work is being performed.  
 
A.S. Horner will continue with construction of the underpass for Engler with RT Electric 
conducting utility work at the intersections of Elks and Del Rey. Updates on road projects and 
traffic alerts will be posted on the department’s web site www.NMroads.com, and by calling 511 
in New Mexico or 1-800-432-4269 from any line.  
 
For more information regarding this work you may contact Aaron Chavarria, P.E., Resident 
Engineer at (575) 525-7300, Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One at (575) 525-7300, or Bridget 
Spedalieri, NMDOT District One Public Information Officer at (575) 525-7340.   
 

### 

http://www.nmroads.com/

	Susana Martinez
	Governor
	Alvin C. Dominguez, P.E.
	Transportation Secretary

